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PRESS ADVISORY

The New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission has proposed new regulations
and repeals concerning the reporting requirements of continuing political committees,
political party committees and legislative leadership committees. This proposal is
another step in implementing the 1993 amendments to the Campaign Reporting Law.
Rules governing the establishment of continuing political committees, political party
‘ committees and legislative leadership committees were proposed on August 2, 1993 and
were adopted on October 18, 1993.

A full text of the proposal is a available for purchase by contacting the New
Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission at (609) 292-8700. The proposal was
published on August 1, 1994 in the New Jersey Register.

A public hearing concerning this proposal will held at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday,
September 20, 1994 at:

New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission
28 West State Street, 12th Floor
Trenton, New Jersey

Persons wishing to testify should contact the Commission in advance of the
hearing or no later than Friday, September 9, 1994. Written comments should be
submitted by September 20, 1994 to:

Gregory E. Nagy, Esq.

Legal Director
New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission

‘ CN-185
Trenton, NJ 08625-0185




